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I am writing in support of HB 4044 in light of the dangers toxic fumes pose to every 

one of us, from unborn babies to those who are near the end of life.  I am also writing 

as a 72 year old with asthma. We all know that a large earthquake will come to 

Oregon that will cause massive destruction. Please support this study so responsible 

governments, businesses and non-profits can have enough data to plan ways to 

ensure safety for us all. The State and first responders can’t plan for appropriate 

prevention if they don’t know what specific potential threats an explosion or leak of 

toxic fumes to prepare for. Thank you for moving this bill to the floor for a vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Bryant 
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